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Lockey, Heather@CNRA

From: Veera Tyagi <vtyagi@aqmd.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 4:32 PM
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA
Cc: Bayron Gilchrist; Barbara Baird
Subject: SCAQMD Comment Letter on Updates to the CEQA Guidelines (2017)
Attachments: SCAQMD Comment Letter- Amendments to CEQA Guidelines 2017.pdf

Dear Mr. Calfee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed action on the CEQA Guidelines.  Attached please find a 
comment letter from SCAQMD staff, which outlines some concerns regarding the updates to the Air Quality, Energy, and 
Environmental Setting sections.  As always, please let us know if you would like to discuss these issues further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Veera 
 
Veera Tyagi | Principal Deputy District Counsel 
South Coast Air Quality Management District 
21865 Copley Drive | Diamond Bar, CA 91765 
Phone: 909.396.2306 | Fax: 909.396.2961 
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